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NORTH SHORE TRANSIT IMPROVEMENTS SCOPING
REPORT AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW

A report summarizing the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS)
scoping process of the North Shore Transit Improvements project was
published on Tuesday, August 27, 2002. The Scoping Report includes the

views of those participating in the scoping process and the resulting summary
of the issues to be analyzed in the DEIS.

The Scoping Report was mailed to members of the North Shore Transit
Improvements Steering Committee and to the federal and state agencies
invited to attend the original Scoping Session held on March 27, 2002. The

report was also sent to interested members of the Congressional
Delegation.

The Scoping Report will be available in the following locations and in the
following formats:

1. On Line at www.mbta.com

2. In the reference departments of the 32 public libraries in the
Major Investment Study (MIS) area.

3. At the State Transportation Library, 10 Park Plaza, 2™ floor, in
Boston

4. By contacting Stephen Woelfel, Manager of Long Range
Planning at 617-222-5237 or at swoelfel@mbta.com

If you have any questions regarding the project or the Scoping Report,
please contact Mr. Woelfel at the above referenced number and/or e-mail

address. :
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